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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

On Friday September 23rd, 2016 (from 8:45 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.), the Grade 6 students will be going to Matera Glen Park for the day.  They will be participating in a variety of teambuilding and leadership activities which will help them this year as the leaders of N.G.E.  We are bringing in Corporate Play People and they are planning, as well as organizing, the activities for the day.  However, we need parents to assist with running the activities.  So, we are asking for volunteers to join us for a day filled with fun, learning, excitement, and bonding!  Please complete the form below and send it back to school with your son/daughter.  It is important for you to know that if you would like to join us as a volunteer, the appropriate forms, including a Criminal Record Check, need to be filled in at the office right away.  Thank you!  We look forward to having you join us!

Due to the fact that we are bringing in a company to design and run the program for our students, there is a cost involved.  We are asking students to bring $12 to cover the costs for the day.  We encourage you to pay this cost on-line at your earliest convenience.  Please visit the N.G.E. website and click on the on-line payments link.  We will accept cheques (made out to N.G.E.) and cash if you are unable to pay on-line.  Thank you.

*No student at North Glenmore Elementary will be denied access to an activity due to finances.  If money is a concern for you, please contact us and we will work it out.  Your privacy will be respected.   
.  
If you have any questions about our teambuilding and leadership day, please do not hesitate to give us a call at 250-870-5128.  Thank you for your support.  

Sincerely,


Shandra Bowen		Jenn Moffatt		Lara Davies



Yes, I, 						, am able to join in on the fun and learning on 
                                          (parent name) 

Friday September 23rd, 2016 from 8:45 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.


No, I, 						, am not able to join in on the fun and learning on 
                                          (parent name)

Friday September 23rd, 2016 from 8:45 a.m. to 2:30 p.m.

